

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Tuesday, 14th January 2025

Social Justice Survey

Dear Parents and Carers.

Over the next two weeks, we are asking all parents/carers across the REAch2 Academy Trust, that Green Ridge is a part of, to complete a survey. You are an important part of your local school community, and you are also a part of the wider REAch2 family which over 20, 000 children across the country in 60 different primary schools are a part of.

This quick survey should take 2-3 minutes and asks a range of questions about the availability of support within the local area and the needs of our families. It can be completed online or on paper.

- To complete the survey online, please click on this <u>link</u>
- To complete using a paper copy, please contact the school office

The survey is now live until the Friday, 24th January, and I would really appreciate your views and opinions to help shape the future of REAch2 and Green Ridge.

I would also like to reassure you that your response to the survey will be anonymous – we won't be able to pick out your responses from other parents/carers in the school. If you do feel uncomfortable with any question, please skip it. We want this to be an opportunity to have your voice heard, not to feel uncomfortable or awkward. You can stop answering the survey at any time, and your answers are only included if you click the 'finish' button at the end.

We are running this survey to help further improve the support available to our families. Data from all schools across REAch2 will be used to help make improvements for children across the Trust.

If you have any questions about this, or need any further support in completing the survey, please contact the school office.

Yours faithfully,



Mrs. Jen Fraser Headteacher

